
Public Notice 
 

The City of Houston, through its Housing and Community Development Department (HCDD), is 
proposing to allocate up to $2,206,265.56 in additional Emergency Rental Assistance Funds to Catholic 
Charities of the Archdiocese of Galveston-Houston for Emergency Rental Assistance.  
 
The public has Seven (7) days to comment on this proposed item. The seven-day period extends from 
Friday, February 10, 2023, through Friday, February 17, 2023. Upon completion of the 7-day public 
comment period, HCDD will award the additional funds. For additional information on this item, contact 
Kennisha London at (832) 394-6197. Written comments can be submitted by email to  
Kennisha.London@houstontx.gov. 
 
For specific questions or concerns about fair housing or landlord/tenant relations, please contact 
Yolanda Guess-Jeffries at (832) 394-6200 ext. 5. For any information about our Complaints and Appeals 
Process, please access the following: https://recovery.houstontx.gov/complaints/ and 
https://recovery.houstontx.gov/request-for-appeal/ . For more information about HCDD and its 
programs, please access HCDD’s website at www.houstontx.gov/housing. 
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